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This Week: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We had to have a last Friday letter of the year! 

 

The leavers assembly made me very proud of our Year six students, 

what was particularly impressive was the maturity and thoughtfulness 

of their speeches. The children reflected with joy on their experiences 

at Chenies over the years but also spoke positively about the future 

and how they will take their pride and confidence in themselves,  

forwards into the next  chapter of their young lives. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who helped to set up and pack away, the 

much needed shade for the family picnic, it was lovely to see so many 

of our school community sharing this time together and bringing the 

year to a close in such a convivial way. 

 

I hope that you all have a safe and enjoyable Summer, keep practicing 

your times tables and read as much as you can! 

 

See you in September. 

 

Jonathan Hook 

Head Teacher  
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